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J code and dose descriptor updated for Neulasta and Neulasta Onpro 

For dates of service on or after January 1, the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services will require Healthcare Common Procedure Coding System (HCPCS) code J2506 to be used for Neulasta® and Neulasta Onpro®. The HCPCS code J2505 will no longer be accepted.

The following applies to Cigna customers who have authorizations on file for J2505 to be covered under their medical benefit. Claims that will be paid under the pharmacy benefit are not affected by this change.

• Approvals for J2505 that extend into 2022 will not be impacted by this change.
• Cigna will honor all authorizations under J2505 through the duration of the approved time frame with no action needed by the provider or Accredo®, a Cigna specialty pharmacy.
• Cigna will reimburse claims for existing authorizations under J2505 through the duration of the approved time frame with no action needed by the provider or Accredo.


